
 

New Mexico Society of Hazardous Material Managers 
NMSHMM Spring Field Trip 

May 21, 2008 
 

What:  Join your fellow NMSHMMers, friends and co-workers 
and take a FREE tour of the Albuquerque Bernalillo County 
Water Utility Authority’s Arsenic Removal Demonstration 
Facility   at 8901 Desert Rain NW, Albuquerque. 

 
When:  Wednesday, May 21, 2008; 12:00-1:00 p.m., lunch to follow the tour 
 
Description:  The Arsenic Removal Facility is a state-of-the-art 5 MGD treatment facility built to 

remove naturally occurring arsenic from College Wells No. 1 and No. 2.  This is the largest 
arsenic facility in New Mexico and utilizes a coagulation/ microfiltration process configuration. 

 
Speaker:  Kerrie Greenfelder, P.E.:  Mrs. Greenfelder is a Project Engineer for CDM in their 

Albuquerque office.  She has worked on numerous wastewater and water projects (including 
this Arsenic Facility) throughout New Mexico. 

 
Lunch:  Immediately following the tour in the park adjacent to the Arsenic Removal Facility.   
Bring your own or order a box lunch* (Ham & Swiss, Turkey & Provolone, Chicken Salad or 

Three Cheese) for $12.00 with drink. 
 

RSVP, including choice of lunch, by COB, May 19, 2008: 
Brian Pence (pencebj@yahoo.com)  

 
Driving Directions to the Arsenic Removal Facility (from I-40):  

 Take I-40 West to Unser Boulevard.  Exit on Unser and turn right (north). 
 Follow Unser north to Tierra Pintada (second stoplight). 
 Turn left onto Tierra Pintada. 
 Take Tierra Pintada west to the end to West Creek. 
 Turn right (north) onto West Creek. 
 Turn right (east) onto Desert Rain. 
 Site entrance is a dirt path on the left (north) side, right next to the community park. 

 
Special Instructions: Close-toed shoes only please. No-shows will be billed for lunch, if ordered. 


